
Dear Representative , 
 
My name is Sara Northup, and I OPPOSE HB 3063.  
 
To remove all nonmedical vaccine exemptions in our schools is a public health risk and a human rights 
violation.  
 
All drugs have side effects, and these drugs are not tested for safety in the way they should be. 
 
Vaccine injury is preventable, and the choice to prevent it with exemption should not exclude a child 
from accessing their rightful education! 
 
Please vote NO on HB 3063. Thank you for your time.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Sara Northup 
Oregon City 
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